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    District 14 D- Detail           JAM 2025 
       A Message from District Governor  Deb Keeports   

   Hello Lions and Leos! 

Happy New Year!  At least that’s what the calendar tells us. For 
Lions, we are already halfway through our Lions year 2024-2025. 
As a reminder, International President Fabricio Oliveira’s theme 
this year is to “Make Your Mark.” Has your club made their mark 
in the community? Have you as a Lion found a way to make your 
mark? Remember, “It Takes the Heart of Lion to Make a Differ-
ence.” 

I want to let everyone know that a new Leo Club has been char-
tered. Thank You to the Bareville, Leola, Leacock Lions Club for 
sponsoring a Leo Club. What a great way to increase your impact 
in your community and introduce the next generation to Lions 
International’s message of “We Serve.” 

There is a new LCI initiative that will focus on Lions of the Unit-
ed States (LOTUS). The primary mission of this new initiative is 
to bring Lions of the United States to the forefront with a service 
activity that is shared by clubs across the United States. The first 
service activity is the Lions USA Vision Week Screening Event 
to be held the week of January 12th-19th to celebrate the birthday of our founder, Melvin Jones. Many of 
the districts here in Pennsylvania participate in the Lions KidSight Program. In our district, VisionCorps 
does the vision screenings for children.  

Just a reminder, in January I will be visiting the Gap Lions Club on Jan-
uary 2nd, Denver Lions Club on January 7th, Marietta Lions Club on Jan-
uary 9th, Christiana Lions Club on January 14th, Manheim Lions Club on 
January 21st, Quarryville Lions Club on January 27th and Paradise 
Township Lions Club on January 28th.  

If anyone is looking for a speaker for your club meeting, Lion Dave Sta-
pler with the Conoy Lions Club is a Board Member of the PA Lions 
Hearing Research Foundation and is more than happy to let you know 
what is going on with the foundation. His email address is 
dstapler@embarqmail.com.  

As always, THANK YOU to each and every Lion and Leo in District 14-D for your service! We couldn’t 
do it without you.  

 

District Governor, Deb Keeports 
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Message from the 1st Vice District Governor Steve Lowe 

  

 Hello Lions!  

I hope that everyone had a great holiday season and is now fired up 
to see what 2025 brings! I know that on a personal level, I am 
greatly looking forward to 2025, as we have so many great things 
happening around our district and I can’t wait to see what develops 
over the next several months. As we start the countdown to the end 
of our Lionistic year in July, I want to take a minute to encourage 
everyone to take a look at the goals that you set for yourselves and 
your clubs this past July. Is your club on track to meet those goals? 
Have you done your part to ensure that your club is still around 5 
years from now? We have to constantly look to the future and en-
sure that our clubs are relevant and functioning for future generations. As clubs shut their 
doors, it leaves a void in the community where needs are not being met. This is why we 
are constantly looking to ensure the long term viability of our clubs by bringing in more 
members and encouraging those who have the desire to serve beyond their clubs to step 
up into the district.  

 

One way for us to ensure the long term health of our clubs is to bring our family members 
into our clubs. As we serve our communities together with our family members, it not on-
ly ensures the longevity of our clubs, but allows us to spend time together that we had pre-
viously lost out on. A win-win for everyone. If you take a look at this month’s new mem-
ber report, you will see that the Jonestown Lions, the Garden Spot Lions, and the Quar-
ryville Lions are taking this concept to heart and bringing family on board. I want to give 
each of these clubs a “well done” for their efforts. I look forward to continuing this trend 
to make our clubs stronger. THIS is Mission 1.5! 

 

In Lionism, 

Steve Lowe, First Vice District Governor 
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Message from the 2nd Vice District Governor Craig Merkey  

      
Happy New Year Lions, 
 
I hope you all had a Merry Christmas 
and Happy start to the New Year!  I am 
sure you have enjoyed a well-deserved 
small break to enjoy being with family 
and friends.  As Lions we have had a 
great year serving our communities and 
I am sure we will have many needs in 
our communities that we can serve in 
2025! 

 

Please invite new members to join your 
club to continue serving as you have 
done in the past.  Maybe these new 
members will have NEW ideas that they 
can bring to add to the service your club 
is providing.  More members will help 
Lions provide more service to help make our communities better. 

 

I am looking forward to joining DG Deb on a few upcoming visits and learn-
ing more about the projects your clubs are doing. 

I am also looking forward to our VDG training coming January 3-5 to learn 
more about being able to serve our clubs and eventually serve as our district’s 
District Governor. 

 

Region II will have their next Zone meeting on February 10.  I would love to 
see a few more clubs attending the meeting! 

 

Craig Merkey 
2nd Vice-District Governor 
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                                                                     Memoriam   

     Charles Cutts   East Cocalico Lions 

    Leroy Witmer   East Cocalico Lions 

    Landis Heistand   Myerstown Lions 

    Donald Campbell   Willow Street Lions 

    Esther Klivansky   Wilshire Hills Lions 

NEW MEMBERS 

           New Member                 Club        Sponsor    

           Dennis Ressler                   Garden Spot Lions Club  Ronald Fink 

 Diane Ressler                     Garden Spot Lions Club  Ronald Fink 

 Nathan Hillegas   Jonestown Loins Club  Robert Hillegas 

 Joey Baker                          Lancaster Lions Club  Michael Schaeffer 

 Lorelei Ferre    Lancaster Lions Club  Michael Schaeffer 

 Carol Groff   Quarryville Lions Club   Carlton Groff 

 Gail Grosh   Quarryville Lions Club  Stephen Grosh 

 Sally Unger   Quarryville Lions Club   Donald Unger 

 Disclaimer: Because of the recent launch of the new Lions Portal, there may be names that are missing at this time. 

FROM YOUR NEWSLETTER EDITORÿ  PLEASE FORWARD YOUR ARTICLES BY    THE 25TH OF 
EACH MONTH. LET OTHER CLUBS KNOW WHAT YOUR CLUB IS UP TOOÿ  SHARE YOUR PHO-
TOSÿ  E-MAIL TO ME AT ÿ anitagordonpalmerÿgmail.com   Thank youÿ Lion Anita Gordon-
Palmer   

Welcome 2025 
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Lions International Trading Pin Club annually gives out at least three $2,500 scholarships to Leos and kids or grandkids 
of Lions.  In the 2024 year the LITPC raised enough money to hand out four scholarships including one to a deserving 
student from Biglersville, PA. 

Entries are to be mailed to: 

PDG Jason Radmann, 619 W 1st Street, Williamsburg, PA 16693 OR Email to lionjasonradmann@gmail.com. 

Submission date is March 30,  2025. 
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DISTRICT 14-D CABINET MEETING 
 

Hosted by: Region IV  
   Zone A and B Chair: Greg Walborn 

 
All Lions, Lioness, and Leos invited to attend! 

All voting Cabinet members to wear green shirts and grey, everyone else to wear business casual, no jeans. 

 
      Date:     Sunday, February 16, 2025 
      Place:      St. Phillips Classroom 
           2111Millersville Pike 
           Lancaster, PA   17603 
  

Meeting Time 
1:15 pm - Voting Cabinet 

2:00 pm - Full Cabinet 
 

 
SO THAT WE CAN PLAN FOR SNACKS FOR THE AFTERNOON, 

WE WOULD LIKE TO HAVE CABINET MEMBERS, CLUB PRESIDENTS, 
CLUB SECRETARIES AND ALL CLUB MEMBERS PLANNING TO  

ATTEND, NOTIFY THE CABINET SECRETARY OR ZONE CHAIRS 
   

A donation to help defray the cost for Region IV would be appreciated.  
  
 

    Lion Joyce Sweger                                Lion Greg Walborn                   
JKL1953@comcast.net                                                 walborngreg@gmail.com 
       717-314-7455                    717-621-8206  
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 DISTRICT 14-D 

MELVIN JONES FELLOW/PENNSYLVANIA FELLOW BREAKFAST 

To Honor all Melvin Jones Fellows, Pennsylvania Fellows, and Joe Wroblewski Award 
recipients in the District 

Saturday, March 15, 2025 

at 

Yoder’s Restaurant 

New Holland, PA 

Buffet Breakfast will be served at 9:00 am.  

$20.00 per person 

Deadline for reservations Wednesday, February 26, 2025 

Dress Code is Business Casual 

Council Chairperson Larry Frankenfield will be our guest speaker 

  

All Lions/Lioness/Leos/Guests are invited to come out and honor your Melvin Jones / PA 
Fellow members! 

! 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

I (We) will attend the Melvin Jones/PA Fellow Breakfast on March 15, 2025 

 At Yoder’s Restaurant at 9:00 AM 

Enclose $20.00 per person.    

Make checks payable to District 14D.   

Return to PDG Deb Burkholder by February 26, 2025. 

Your cooperation in meeting this deadline will be greatly appreciated! 

  

Club/Name_________________________________________________________________  

If Cabinet member please give position____________________________________________________________________ 

Please reserve ______ breakfasts.  Total Breakfasts Reserved X 20.00 = ____________________________ enclosed. 

  

Mail To: 

PDG Deb Burkholder 

25 James Drive 

Denver, PA 17517 
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49rd Annual District 14-D Bowling Tournament Entry Form 

March 2, 2025 @ 222 Dutch Lanes, Akron, PA 

Cost:               $14.00 per person     $70.00 per team - Scratch & Handicap 

Squad Time:   Sunday, March 2, 2025 at 1 p.m. 

Eligibility:         Any combination of 5 person teams. You don't have to be a member of a  

                        Lions, Lioness or Leo Club to participate. Invite a friend or a prospect! 

Average:         All league bowlers will use their highest current average. If no average is 

                       available for this season, use highest league average for 2022-2023 season. 

                       If no established average, use 150 for Men and 120 for Women. 

Handicap:       Handicap will be based on 80% of the difference of your entry average and a  

                       base of 200. 

Attention:       All teams should arrive at least 15 minutes before starting time. 

Questions?    Lion Chester Stoltzfoos (717) 278-7372 OR lionchetstoltzfoos@aol.com 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

First Received = First Reserved 

Club Name ____________________________________ Region __________ Zone ______ 

Men's Team ______ Ladies' Team ______ Mixed Team ______ 

                           Name                                              Avg.                     Phone 

Team Captain: 1) __________________________________________________________ 

                         2) __________________________________________________________ 

                         3) __________________________________________________________ 

                         4) __________________________________________________________ 

                         5) __________________________________________________________ 

$70.00 check to DISTRICT 14-D LIONS must accompany entry form! 

Send entry form and check to: Lion Chester Stoltzfoos, 38 N Eastland Dr., Lancaster, Pa. 17602 
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East Cocalico Lions Hold Annual Toll Road 

The day started Sunny but a bit chilly. Then the clouds began to hide the sun, and 
the wind picked up dropping the temperature a few degrees, but no matter what the 
weather was, the East Cocalico Lions Club held their annual Toll Road Collection 
which benefits four local organizations on “Black” Friday, the day after Thanksgiv-
ing. The Lions Club members, along with the help of District Governor Deb 
Keeports, asked for a small toll or donation from all cars, trucks, motorcycles, and 
buggies that passed through the square in Reamstown. What they got, thanks to 
the generosity of the community and all drivers, were coins, bills, and even checks 
totaling over $5,000. One hundred percent of what was collected, along with a do-
nation from the Lions Club, will be divided and distributed evenly between the 
Reamstown Memorial Park, Ephrata Area Social Services, Hospice and Community 
Care and the Breast Cancer Coalition at a future Club Meeting. The East Cocalico 
Lions would like to thank DG Deb for her support in this and all their other projects. 
Pictured here is DG Deb collecting a toll from a thoughtful driver. 
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Every year the Christiana Lions have “ Christmas in Christiana”  All is free to the community! Cookies baked by the Lions, Hot dogs, cup cakes ,and 
water donated by local businesses. Before Santa arrives he goes out to the shut ins do deliver fruit baskets or flowers before he comes to the Christi-
ana Train station. Then there is pictures with Mr and Mrs Claus. Then at 6 the hay wagons arrive to take the children and adults around town to see 
the Christmas lights. This year we had 4 wagons running. Estimate of about 500 people on the hayrides. If you click on this link you will be able to go 
the youtube of Christmas in Christiana and see Santa on his sled and the rein deer jumping. Always a wonderful time for the Community to enjoy!                      

                                                                                                https://youtu.be/urFk28OfnCs?si=rr-4iSL-7AH9aeiE   
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On December 21st and 22nd, the Columbia Lions, along with members of the Columbia and Hempfield high 
school boys and girls basketball teams helped pack over 600 boxes of everything needed for those less fortu-
nate to have a nice Christmas dinner which were then delivered to those families.  
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On December 14th, members of the East Petersburg-Landisville Lions club packed boxes with items for those 
in need to be able to have a nice Christmas dinner for their family.  


